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To: Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA
From: Kevin Marsh, ACOC Representative
Subject: RDF representation of RDA relationship designators: a follow-up discussion paper

ACOC thanks the CILIP Representative for producing this detailed discussion paper on RDF
representation of RDA relationship designators. The paper (and supporting Appendices) clarify
numerous complexities relating to the current state of relationship designators in RDA and provide
guidance for the future

ACOC supports the 12 recommendations, and is particularly interested in the JSC developing a liaison
with LC and the MARC Standards Office to improve interoperability between RDA designators and
MARC relators.



